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New  Beginnings

Mr. Obaidullah Akbar, Lecturer of Diploma 

Program at Kardan University, marked the 

beginning of his new life on August 5, 2019. We 

offer our best wishes on this wonderful journey, 

as you build your new lives together.

Mr. Omid Akramy, Finance Officer of Kardan 
University, got married on August 1, 2019. A team of 

Kardan University Staff attended his wedding 

reception at Atlantis, Market Square. Kardan 

University offers you best wishes as you begin an 

exciting chapter in your life. 

Mr. Omar Azizi, cashier at Kardan University, got 

engaged on July 26, 2019. Many happy wishes 

on your engagement and a prosperous life 

ahead!

Mr. Delawar, who serves as a driver at Kardan 

University, celebrated their marriage ceremony 

on August 22, 2019. Kardan University wishes 

you a lifetime of love and happiness. 

Congratulations!



02INSPIRE
THE MONTHLY HR NEWSLETTER

Mr. Mirwais Jalil, our IT Officer, and his 
wife welcomed a baby boy named 
Abdullah on August 14, 2019. We wish 
you every blessing as you welcome a 
new member to your family. 
Congratulations to you and your family!

Mr. Sayed Hamed Sadat, Kardan 
University’s Record Officer, welcomed 
a baby girl named Sophia on August 2, 
2019. Warmest congratulations on the 
birth of your baby. 

As Mr. Zikriya, our support staff member at Taimani 
Campus, joins Kardan School as Librarian, we offer 
our best wishes and on such a remarkable 
achievement. All your hard work, dedications deserve 
this achievement and we are very happy for you. 

Welcoming to Family 

Staff Promotion
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Congratulations!
Kardan University is pleased to 

congratulate each of its employees on 

their graduation on August 8, 2019. Your 

graduation marks the beginning of a new 

chapter in your careers.

Congratulations on your well-deserved 

success.

Wais Wahab Muhammad Sharif
Sharifi Rafiullah Nazari Amena IssaSayed Saleem

Sadaat
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I am very pleased to introduce our new IT Manager, Mr. Khairullah 
Shinwari. Mr. Shinwari is a qualified IT professional with a decade of 
experience in national and international organizations. He has completed 
his studies in the field of Computer Science from CECOS University, 
Peshawar and has completed a number of professional IT certifications.
Mr. Shinwari embarked upon his career as IT Officer with Kabul Bank in 
2006. He joined as LBG B&V/ USAID (Louis Berger Group/Black and 
Veatch Joint Venture) as IT Coordinator in 2008. He has previously worked 
as IT Supervisor with Checchi Consulting Inc., IT Manager with USAID 
Creative Associate, IT Manager with Futures Group Global Outreach, IT 
Coordinator with IT IWMP USAID PMSI Kabul and IT Supervisor PAE 
(Pacific Architect Engineers) Inc. In his new role at Kardan University, Mr. 
Shinwari will (a) improve overall IT systems, policies and procedures (b) 
upgrade the existing IT and network infrastructure and technologies, (c) 
enhance the customer service culture across our campuses and 
residences.

We welcome Mr. Sediq Sadozai, who joins our Team as Lecturer for 
English Diploma Program of Kardan University. Mr. Sediq Sadozai has 
been in teaching career for over five years. He worked as English 
instructor with a number of institutions and academies in Kabul 
including Kardan Institute.  

He has attended several professional teaching methodology 
workshops including Seminar for Language Teachers (SLT) and 
Potential Teachers Training (PTT). As he joins Kardan University, we 
welcome him to our team and wish him best of luck on his career with 
us. 

Mr. Arif Asadi is a professional English Language teacher who has 
been in this field for over eight years. Mr. Arif has been a lecturer, 
trainer and administrator in the field of education. Over the course of 
his career, he developed curriculum, teaching and learning materials 
and exciting student engagement programs. He has attended a 
number of training programs in teaching English professionally. We 
welcome him to our team and wish him best of luck on this exciting 
journey with us. 

Welcoming to the Team

Mohammad Sediq Sadozai

Mohammad Arif Asadi

Khairullah Shinwari
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Mr. Zahid Jalaly Presents Research Paper on an International Platform

Mr. Zahid Jalaly, Lecturer and Academic Administrator for Bachelor’s in Political Science & 
International Relations Program of Kardan University, presented his research paper in 
IISS6 INTERNATIONAL ILEM SUMMER SCHOOL Conference on the theme of Transnational 
Islam & Challenges of Being Muslim Ummah from  29 July to 04 August 2019 in Istanbul.  
Among the presenters and key note speakers were Cemil Aydin, Abdullah Al-Ahsan, 
Nurullah Ardich and Ismail Kara, who are scholars and researchers of international repute 
in the field of Political Science, Transnational Islam and Spirituality.  Well done, Jalaly for 
this excellent representation!

Ms. Kubra Ali, Participates in International Training in Tajikistan

The Office of Gender and Alumni Relations, in collaboration with ACTED Afghanistan, 
introduced Kardan University's Web Developer, Ms. Kubra Ali to a one-month training 
program in Tajikistan which is focused on the coding, digital creation (motion, graphic, web 
design, video editing, animation), and entrepreneurship. The session started on August 17 
and will run till September 8, 2019. Best Wishes! 
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Staff Profile

Faculty Room

Kardan University Administration Team renovated faculty room for 
Diploma Program on Sixth Floor, Taimani Campus. Great Job!

E - Services

Mr. Mohammad Sharif, the Administration and Inventory Officer: 
As Kardan University focuses on digitalization, I would like to ask all colleagues across the 
university to use online platform for procurement, repair and IT requests. The online platform 
is a convenient way to make online request instantly and receive the relevant service in a 
timely manner. 

Mr. Mohammad Agha who is one of hardworking, punctual, and 
committed employees says, “I always think about organizational 
benefits in everything I do. Unlike many organizations, Kardan duly 
recognizes and appreciates staff for their hard work and contribution.”

Mohammad Agha joined Kardan University with no degree on hand 
and limited professional experience. He is now pursuing a Diploma in 
English Language at Kardan University and his bachelor’s in 
Journalism.

Mohammad Agha added, “This is not where I will stop. I have big 
dreams and I am determined to pursue them. When asked, he said, 
“The most gratiying part of my job is to help new people get admission 
at Kardan University and shape their lives.”
 
Mohammad Agha added, “Kardan University  is a place where my 
dreams came true!”

Procurement 

Services

Repair and Maintenance

 Services

Technical

Services
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“Beyond the hustle and bustle of our everyday lives, 

we ultimately leave behind an individual legacy for 

our future generations. Set yourself a strong moral 

compass and embrace a commitment to public 

service. Let your legacy shine a light upon our future 

generations.”—Mirwais Nahzat, Chief Operating 

Officer 

Staff Reflections


